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Inkosi Mhlabunzima Maphumulo House: We wish to announce our firm commitment to ensure 
job creation for young people in all corners of KwaZulu-Natal. 
 
We are on the lookout for dedicated and committed young graduates to join the Department 
of Transport and be part of efforts to Inspire Hope for a Better Future. 
 
If you are a graduate and has never undergone an internship, click on the link 
https://bit.ly/3z9Omxi to apply for an internship that will change your life. 
 
Management and all categories of staff in the Human Resources Department have doubled 
their efforts to ensure that energetic young people are recruited to be part of the winning 
Team Transport. 
 
In particular, we want to make sure that young people in rural areas are not left behind.  
 
In this regard, regions in all corners of the province are being encouraged to distribute the 
advert to young people in the district and local municipalities. 
 
We will use the social media and the mainstream media to ensure that we get youth graduates 
to join our energized and motivated team that is working tirelessly to strengthen the public 
transport system. 
 
Apart from the acceleration of the construction of roads, maintenance and rehabilitation of 
road infrastructure, we are at the forefront of skill development. 
 
We want to ensure that, through transport infrastructure, we grow all sectors of the provincial 
economy, the country, and Africa as a whole. 
 
As guided by the province’s Provincial Growth and Development Plan, we want to ensure that 
the human resource capacity in the Department is adequate, relevant, and responsive to the 
growth and development needs of KwaZulu-Natal.  
 
We are focusing on the aviation, maritime and railway networks, to name but a few modes of 
transport that are now part of our transport plans. 
 
Ends 
 
Issued by the MEC for Transport and Human Settlements 
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